
There is an internal parts change to the strike retainer that the keepers screw into. The old-style retainers are on the left and 
have longer legs. The new-style retainers are on the right and are modified due to the new style wider strike plate. 

If there is a need to replace strike plates on a multi-point astragal that has the old-style strike plates, new plates will be sent. If 
this happens, you will need to trim the old-style retainers (black line circled) so that the wider strike plate can have room to be 
properly adjusted.  It is possible to trim the tail by using a sharp chisel and hammer.  The tail will break off with a good hit of the 
hammer.  

You could replace the strike retainers, but they are hard to get out of the astragal without complete disassembly, and who has 
time for that! 
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